
 

 

 
        

1st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It is our great pleasure to inform you that on Monday 20th March 2023 we will 

be celebrating the festival of Nowruz across the whole school.  

 

Nowruz is a festival of rebirth and renewal, it is celebrated by many people 

around the world, especially across the Middle East, Central Asia, South Asia, 

the Balkans and East Africa, and dates back at least 3,000 years. 

 

The children will be learning about the traditions of Nowruz and how it is 

celebrated. They will all then take part in a special assembly to consolidate their 

understanding of the festival. 

 

If there are any parents or carers that would like to be part of the Nowruz 

festival, please contact Mrs Aliberti via email office@ashmoleprimary.org 

 

As part of our ongoing Ashmole community, we would like to celebrate other 

religious festivals and are looking for Ashmole families to come forward and 

share their suggestions with us.   

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Aliberti  

RE Leader 
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